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Lunch orders 

Parents are reminded that items on the lunch order menu can not be changed in any way.  

Nuggets are only to be ordered with the salad, nuggets will no longer be provided on their 

own. 
 

Tammin Art Prize 
Congratulations to all students whose work was on display at the Art Prize on 
the weekend.  Announcement of winners in the next bulletin.  Prizes will be 
awarded in week 1, term 2. 
 

Free Dress and Rewards Day  
Tomorrow, Friday 12 April we will have a free dress day. The Shire of       
Tammin have kindly organised a reward for the students as they have 
worked so hard this term. Students will have an afternoon of hip-hop/
crazy dancing and party games.  Lunch times will be changed for this 
day 12:20pm-12:50pm.  The Easter Bunny may pay us a visit!   
 

Portfolios  

Student portfolios will go home today, these are due back 

on day one of term two, Tuesday 30 April.  

Coming up… 
 

 Friday 12 April - Final day term 1, Free Dress Day, Hip 
Hop dancing, Easter Bunny visit  

 Tuesday 30 April - Term 2 commences for students 

 Thursday 2 May - ANZAC Service at school at 9:00am 
All welcome 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 



STUDENT OF THE WEEK  

 Kye 

                CONGRATULATIONS Kye!  
 

 

Tammin P & C Association 

Fundraising SHOPPING BAGS are still available for $5 
each. Please ask at the school office or an order form can 
be found on the school website.   
 
Holidays and Term 2 commencement 

The first day of term 2 is a professional          

development day for staff. The first day for     

students will be TUESDAY 30 APRIL.  We hope 

everyone has a safe and enjoyable holiday!  
 

School Council 
The next meeting of school council will be on   
Wednesday 1 May. 

 

ANZAC Service 
An ANZAC service will be held at the school at 9:00am on Thursday 2 
May.  All welcome.  

 



                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



K/PP/1/2 HAND WASHING 

Last Wednesday our health nurse Kath visited room 2 to talk to        

students about hand washing.  Everyone loved looking with the blue 

light to see if there were any germs present after washing their hands!  

In term 2 the class will learn about dental hygiene.  









 

Homework Habits  
 

By Professor Matt Sanders 

 

Homework is an accepted part of every child’s schooling.  However, it doesn’t have to become a family battle. The 
key is for parents and children to be prepared. 

 

Your child should have a set, regular time for homework that fits in around your schedule and your child’s other 
commitments such as sport or music lessons.  

 

Homework should come at a time after your child has had a chance to relax after arriving home and before they 
are allowed to play or watch television.  

 

Relaxing immediately after school is as important for children as it is for adults who want to wind down after com-
ing home from work. Give your child an afternoon snack and use that time to find out what their homework tasks 
are, whether they need any special materials for projects, and when it needs to be ready. 

 

While children don’t have to have absolute quiet when working, they should have a homework area that has clear 
table space, is well lit, and is free from obvious distractions (like the television). 

 

If your child wants your opinion on how good their homework is don’t feel that you have to make sure the work is 
perfect before they hand it in. They may feel discouraged if you point out all the spelling and punctuation mis-
takes. Instead, say something positive about the work and, if you must make corrections, just choose one or two 
mistakes. 

 

Professor Matt Sanders is founder of the Triple P – Positive Parenting Program. For more information go to 
www.triplep-parenting.net or contact Donna.Jasper2@health.wa.gov.au 
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